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DISCUSS RECOMMENDATIONS FROM DIRECTORS AND CONSULTANTS 
REGARDING WATER USAGE IN THE DISTRICT  

 The Board discussed recommendations from Directors and consultants regarding 
reducing water usage in the District.  After discussion, Ms. Hargett stated that she 
would compile information related to reducing water usage in the District and send it 
to Directors Sneed and Tasset for review, as requested by the Board.  

DISCUSS FACILITIES SECURITY AND THE STORAGE AREA  

 Director Wines discussed coordinating with Ms. Hargett to schedule a tour of the 
District’s facilities to review the facilities’ security and fire safety measures.  Ms. 
Mitchell stated that that the inspection of barge will occur on June 19, 2024, and that 
Director Wines can attend the inspection and tour the District’s facilities.  Director 
Wines concurred that he would attend the inspection of barge.  

ENGINEERING MATTERS AND SERVICE REQUEST  

Ms. Norris reviewed the engineer’s report, a copy of which is attached. 

Ms. Norris updated the Board on the Wastewater Treatment Plan Improvements 
project. She stated that the Contractor has replaced the clarifier drive, poured the 
eyewash concrete pad, and installed the chemical tubing at Train No. 1. She stated that 
the contractor plans to move forward with applying the protective coatings once the 
surface preparation is completed. She reviewed and recommended approval of Pay 
Application No. 3 in the amount of $25,567.77, payable to G. Creek Construction, Inc.  
Discussion ensued regarding the amount of Pay Application No. 3, potential substantial 
completion date of the project, and Quiddity’s project management agreement with the 
District.   
 
 Ms. Norris updated the Board on the generator at the water plant site. She stated 
W-Industries worked on site the week of May 27, 2024, and communicated their intent 
to finish the electrical wiring on May 30, 2024. She stated that the completion inspection 
is scheduled for June 6, 2024, and that the punch list will be prepared if there is any 
additional necessary work to the water plant that were identified during the inspection.  
 

Ms. Norris updated the Board on the Emergency Water Well project.  She stated 
that Bee Cave Drilling (“Bee Cave”) performed the 36-hour pump test and that 
Quiddity is awaiting the water quality results. Discussion ensued regarding the 
formation of the drilling and invoices to be paid to Bee Cave.  Ms. Norris stated that Bee 
Cave has not submitted any invoices for payment related to this project and that 
Quiddity will continue to communicate with Bee Cave and monitor the progress of the 
project.  
 












